Saxa Vord Resort
In October 2008 Saxa Vord Resort in Haroldswick Unst was made available on the open market, for whole or part purchase.

At this time, Unst Community Council held discussions with the owners about Community Ownership (9th Dec 2008) where the owners indicated a willingness for a Community Buy-in. 

With this in mind, it was agreed that the local Development company, the Unst Partnership, should approach possible funders to pay for a Feasibility Study. Such a study is estimated to cost in the region of £30,000 as the site is a large one and presents several challenges.  Once completed, the Study would form the basis for wider community consultation as to whether the community of Unst should become involved at Saxa Vord.

The Unst Partnership is now in the process of approaching funding agencies to advertise for Tenders for this study (Feb 2009). It is hoped that if funding is secured, the Study can start in mid-April and be concluded by mid-June.
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